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We vehemently oppose HB 2015. It makes no sense to allow people who are not in
our country legally to have a driver’s license ... regardless if the excuse or reason.
This puts our citizens at risk of injury or death caused by people who don’t know or
care about our culture and laws. In the process of gaining US citizenship they will
learn about our culture and our laws and the importance of blending in as an
American.

My wife and | are life-long Oregonians and we have personal experience with an
illegal resident person hitting our car.

Dale & Jean Johnson
Salem, OR 97306
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